Atkinson Assessment Project; Option for Final Project
Atkinson Elementary school is piloting a new format for their Neighborhood Language program later this term. More information about the school and its programs can be found at this link: http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools-c/profiles/?id=234 as well as by contacted Sara for more specific information regarding the current Neighborhood Program.

The school administrators are hoping for students interested in assessment to evaluate student attitudes before the new project takes off and to compare them to student attitudes during the new project.
This opportunity is expected to be carried out by a group of students. You will develop your own assessment plan, gather the data, and evaluate it. The project will culminate in an assessment report for which Atkinson Elementary School will be grateful! A final self-reflection of the process and experience will be included with the report turned in to be scored.
The project not only offers an opportunity to get involved in real-life assessment, but also a unique chance for networking outside (as well as within) the university. Who knows where you’ll go! 

If you are interested in the project but unsure of the level of commitment it will take, I encourage you to sign on anyway. The project will become clearer as you learn more.
Atkinson Volunteer and Observation Assignment Option:

As mentioned in class, students wishing to volunteer to help out with this program may use their time there for the observation assignment. In this case, a minimum of two visits is necessary. You are, of course, welcomed to volunteer more often, and/or if you don’t intend to use the time toward the assignment.

The new art and language program will be piloted at Atkinson Elementary School every Monday through Thursday from February 11th through March 6th. They are looking for many, many volunteers on those days from 1:55 to 2:55pm. A fun volunteer orientation will be held at the school on Tuesday, January 29 from 9-11am, and another on Wednesday, January 30 from 2-3pm.

Students interested in volunteering for Atkinson Elementary School’s pilot art and language project should contact Janet Cowal (cowalj@pdx.edu, subject: Atkinson Volunteer) with the following information:

Your name, what days/dates you’d like to help out and if you have a language preference (Spanish, Vietnamese, Chinese)
